
 

 

June 16, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3654 

Recipient Eligibility Expanded for Pregnant Women 
During the 82nd Nevada Legislative Session (2023), Senate Bill (SB) 504 passed which allows the Medicaid recipient 
eligibility for pregnant women to be expanded. Per SB 504, the income standard for pregnant women has been 
increased to 200 percent of the Federal Poverty Level (FPL). 

Effective for claims with dates of service on or after July 1, 2025, the Medicaid Management Information System 
(MMIS) has been updated to incorporate new aid code CH4P. This aid code mirrors the CHP aid code but will 
reflect the expanded eligibility. 

 


